
 

 

 

 

18 June 2019 

 

ADVERTISEMENT 

 

Suitably qualified Anguillians are invited to apply for a scholarship to pursue: - 

 

 A Bachelor of Science in Library Services 

 

The successful applicant will be required to work in the Department of Library 

Services upon completion of their studies. 

Applicants, preferably, should already have gained acceptance at an accredited 

Institution in the Caribbean, United Kingdom, United States or Canada. 

However, applications from applicants without acceptance at an accredited 

institution would also be considered. The value of the scholarship will be 

guided by the cost of the programme of study at the University of the West 

Indies.  

Applications, with proof of acceptance at an accredited Institution, if available, 

should be sent to: 

 

The Secretary 

Public Service Commission 

Former NBA Building 

St. Mary’s Street, The Valley 

Anguilla 

 

Scholarship Application Deadline:  9th July, 2019 


